
Edwardstown, 42 Deloraine Road
A Real Family Entertainer!

Located in the heart of Edwardstown with everything you need right at your
fingertips, this solid brick home offers generous accommodation for the whole
family or those that love to entertain!

Set on a North facing corner allotment the home is move in ready now but also
offers the opportunity to put your own stamp on it over time. Offering 3
bedrooms (2 with built in robes), light filled formal lounge and dine with gas
heater and r/c air conditioning, timber kitchen with upgraded cooker and
dishwasher, tidy main bathroom and separate toilet. Outside there is expansive
under cover entertaining and ample car accommodation with a double length
carport and drive through access to a garage/workshop.

Completely detached from the main dwelling the rumpus room is a real bonus! It
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is such a versatile space with its own kitchen it could be used as a 4th bedroom,
games room/man cave or even a home office - the possibilities are endless!
Other features of the home are the security shutters, rainwater tanks, gas instant
hot water service and 10 panel solar electrical system.

The location is so handy just minutes to Castle Plaza and the South Rd shopping
precinct, good schools are nearby including Sacred Heart and Clovelly Park
Primary schools, public transport is available by either train or bus to whisk you
into the city just 8km away.

Year Built: 1963
House Size: 185sqm
Land Size: 582sqm
For further information please contact Jarad Henry.

Visit www.glenelgbrighton.ljhooker.com.au to view other LJ Hooker Glenelg |
Brighton listings.

The vendor's statement may be inspected at 76 Oaklands Road, Somerton Park
for 3 consecutive business days immediately preceding the auction; and at the
auction for 30 minutes before it starts.

Disclaimer: Neither the Agent nor the Vendor accept any liability for any error or
omission in this advertisement.

Any prospective purchaser should not rely solely on 3rd party information
providers to confirm the details of this property or land and are advised to
enquire directly with the agent in order to review the certificate of title and local
government details provided with the completed Form 1 vendor statement.
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